
Town of Stonington 

Public Notice 

 

 

Updated: A public hearing will be held May 20, 2024, at the Stonington Town Hall at 7PM to hear an 

application by Opera House Arts located at 1 Opera House Lane, Stonington, Maine for a Malt, Spirits, 

and Vinous theater liquor license instead of May 13, 2024 

 

Updated: A public hearing will be held May 20, 2024, at the Stonington Town Hall at 7PM to hear an 

application by Opera House Arts located at 1 Opera House Lane, Stonington, Maine for a renewal of a 

special amusement license instead of May 13, 2024.  

 

A Public Hearing will be held on May 20, 2024, at the Stonington Town Hall at 7PM to hear an 

application by Laura Johnson, DBA Peapod, LLC., 27 Main St, Stonington, Maine for a Special 

Amusement License.  


